
Pilon, Janet

From: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

From: Kim Freeman
Sent: February-10-19 8:26 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; doug.ford@pc.ola.org; minister.mto@ontario.ca
Cc: letsrememberadam@gmail.com
Subject: Let s Remember Adam Stop Arm Cameras on All School Buses

Hi

I think we have cameras every where to prevent crime. The children are very importa t and should also be
protected. It is a terrible crime to drive around a school bus and hit a child. With cameras the person would be
caught. It would also stop people f om doing it because even if they didn't hurt someone this time the hefty fine
they get will stop them.
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